
 
 

 
 

LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 
 
 
3 January 2024 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
 
A meeting of the Licensing Sub-Committee will be held in Council Chamber, Marmion 
House, Lichfield Street, Tamworth, B79 7BZ on Thursday, 18th January, 2024 at 
10.00 am. Members of the Committee are requested to attend. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Chief Executive 
 

A G E N D A 
 

NON CONFIDENTIAL 
 
  
1 Appointment of Chair  
 
2 Apologies  
 
3 Declarations of Interest  
 
4 CONSIDERATION OF AN APPLICATION FOR GRANT OF A PREMISES 

LICENCE ENGINE LANE STORES, 26 ENGINE LANE, GLASCOTE, 
TAMWORTH B77 2DH UNDER THE LICENSING ACT 2003 (Pages 3 - 46) 

 (Report of the Assistant Director - Growth & Regeneration) 
 



 
 

_____________________________________ 

Access arrangements 

If you have any particular access requirements when attending the meeting, please contact 
Democratic Services on 01827 709267 or e-mail democratic-services@tamworth.gov.uk. We can 
then endeavour to ensure that any particular requirements you may have are catered for. 
 
Filming of Meetings 

The public part of this meeting may be filmed and broadcast.  Please refer to the Council’s 
Protocol on Filming, Videoing, Photography and Audio Recording at Council meetings which can 
be found here for further information. 

The Protocol requires that no members of the public are to be deliberately filmed.  Where 
possible, an area in the meeting room will be set aside for videoing, this is normally from the front 
of the public gallery.  This aims to allow filming to be carried out whilst minimising the risk of the 
public being accidentally filmed.    

If a member of the public is particularly concerned about accidental filming, please consider the 
location of any cameras when selecting a seat. 

FAQs 

For further information about the Council’s Committee arrangements please see the FAQ page 
here 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To Councillors: B Price, P Thurgood and J Wadrup. 

mailto:democratic-services@tamworth.gov.uk
https://www.tamworth.gov.uk/sites/default/files/councillors_docs/TBC-Filming-Protocol.docx
https://www.tamworth.gov.uk/council-meetings-faqs

